
Collecting Donations for the Katy ISD 
Big Picture in the Community 

The Big Picture Program went out into the community to ask for donations for the 
Katy ISD in Houston, TX as part of a District-wide service project.  The students 

participated in a unique Pick Me Up activity on Monday by distributing flyers to 
homes around the neighborhood of our school.  The flyers included what the 

donations would be used for, what donations we were seeking and how the 
community can help.   

The students returned to the same neighborhoods on Wednesday and Friday and 
collected the donations the neighbors left on their porches or front doors.  The 

donations included non-perishable food, school supplies, toiletries and even 
some small decorative items.  These donations will be added to the larger District 

collection to be sent to Katy ISD where Kenmore West alumna Brittany 
Schamerhorn is a teacher. 

The Big Picture students were able to see what a caring community we have in 
Ken-Ton!
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Senior Project 
Proposals 
The 401 students 
presented their Senior 
Project proposals to 
the Big Picture Senior 
Project Panel this 
week.  Each student is 
required to have their 
written proposal 
prepared for the 
panel.  The project 
must be related to 
their interests and be 
able to be worked on 
throughout the school 
year. 

The Big Picture Senior 
Project Panel included 
Mr. Kruger, Mrs. Blenk, 
Ms. Monaco, Mrs. 
Bieron and Mr. Jarosz.   
The students were 
well prepared and 
have some excellent 
long-term projects 
that will benefit the 
Big Picture Program 
and the community!

 OCTOBER 6, 2017

Ken-Ton Big Picture TGIF 
One student at a time.
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Some of the 
items 
collected for 
Katy ISD.


